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Dates for your Diary 

15-12 Christmas Parties (in school) 

16-12 Break up at 1pm 

2023 

02-01 New Year’s Day Bank Holiday 

03-01   Return to School 

19-01 Reception to The Oriental Aroma 

 

  

 

 

 

With the Christmas holidays fast approaching, we just wanted to 
say what a great start to the year we have had and, despite the 
endless coughs and colds over the last couple of weeks, the 
children have enjoyed some wonderful events. Thank you for your 
continued support and we all look forward to welcoming you back 
in January.  

Just to confirm we are returning to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January .  

On our return in January, we are going to make some slight 
changes to the way the children come into school in the mornings.  

Both gates will open at approximately 8.50 am as they do now 
but, we are asking that all the children to go straight to class 
rather than waiting with their grown-ups in the playground.  

The teachers will be in the ready to receive them, and we just 
ask that you watch them from the playground until they enter the 
classroom.  A member of staff will always remain on the gates 
and are available to take messages.  

Gates will close at 9.10 am.  

Arrangements for collection at the end of the day remain the 
same.  

If you need to see your child’s class teacher, they will be 
available at the end of the school day unless it is an emergency.   

Please contact the school office if you have any queries. 

It just remains for us to say…. 

Have a wonderful Christmas  

and a  

Happy New Year.  


